

Academic SLO Meeting Tuesday, October 28, 2008 3:00pm-4:00pm, Room 104

Attendees: Val Goodwin, Margie Stinson, Shannon Gracey, Joel Levine, Richard Fielding, Mark Meadows

Minutes

- I. Program SLOs: Development of Discipline and Program level SLOs was discussed.
 - A. Two trainings in SLOs by course and program were held this week. Patti and Eva Hedger worked with faculty using the powerpoint presentation and CurricUNET. Next Training is Nov. 6.
 - B. Regarding SLO writing in CurricUNET, Mary Wylie will request a new report at the end of the semester from Eva Hedger to look at completion or course SLOs.
 - C. SLO Liaisons: Patti will contact all SLO Liaisons and ask them to forward to all their FT/PT faculty a reminder to have SLOs by course input into CurricUNET by the end of this semester. She will cc administrators on the email.
 - D. It was clarified that Program SLOs will not be written by faculty for their programs. The SLO Committee will write draft SLOs for GE, Transfer, Voc/Ocu, and Life Long Learning programs. These will then be brought to Senate, Dept. Chairs, and Dean's Council for input.

To Do: Veronica will bring draft GE/Transfer and Val will bring sample Voc/Ocu and LLL program SLOs.

II. Philosophy: TabledIII. eLumen: TabledIV. Website: Tabled

Next Meeting: Nov. 4, 3:00pm-4:00pm in room 104.